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FULL STORIES 
 
 1.  PRISM Requisition and Buyer Refresher Training 
 
We provide PRISM Requisition and Buyer refresher training to assist our customers in their 
efforts to effectively transition newly hired staff and meet other potential training needs. This 
training is provided to our customers at no additional charge. We will conduct PRISM refresher 
training sessions May 8, 2017 – May 11, 2017 in Washington, DC. All current PRISM users will 
receive information, via email, about how to sign up for the classes.  
 
For additional information, contact PRISM Support at 304-480-8000 (Option 2) or 
PrismSupportTeam@Fiscal.Treasury.Gov. 
 
2.  Selection of Financial Statement Solution 
 
We are pleased to announce the selection of OneStream Software XF on March 31, 2017 to assist 
in the preparation of financial statements, notes, supporting reconciliations, and the Agency 
Financial Report (AFR) as required in the OMB A-136. This new cloud-based tool will create 
efficiencies and offer a more robust solution for our customers. The system will go live on 
September 30, 2017 with limited functionality and will have a direct connection to Oracle by 
March 31, 2018. We'll soon be developing an integrated project plan for a phased customer 
implementation by September 2017. We are excited about this product and can't wait for the 
opportunities we know it will deliver!  
 
For additional information contact, Sandra Bumgarner at 304-480-5207 or 
Sandra.Bumgarner@Fiscal.Treasury.Gov 
 
3.  Fiscal Year 2018 Customer Agreements 
 
We are working to ensure the annual customer agreements are distributed in a timely manner so 
each agreement is signed prior to the beginning of the Period of Performance. We recently 
finished standardizing our service descriptions and are currently going through our pricing 
exercise. As with previous years, the Administrative service agreements (Financial Management, 
Procurement, Travel, Human Resources and related systems) will be distributed separately from 
the Information Technology agreements.  
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For additional information, contact Michael Satterfield at 304-480-5527 or 
Michael.Satterfield@Fiscal.Treasury.Gov. 
 
4.  2017 ARC Services Meeting – Final Request to Register 
 
The ARC Financial Management and Shared Services Meeting will be held May 10-11, 2017, at 
the Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA). The address is Constitution Center 400 7th Street 
SW, Washington, DC 20219.  We will be closing registration by noon on Thursday, May 4th. If 
you would like to attend, please contact us immediately.  
 
For additional information, contact Michael Satterfield at 304-480-5527 or 
Michael.Satterfield@Fiscal.Treasury.Gov. 
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